At the Committee Meeting on Tuesday 22 November 2016, the following policy was adopted:

That no maintenance work be done by anyone on the course without specific approval on each occasion by the Course Superintendent.

This policy becomes effective forthwith. If any person wishes to undertake any maintenance work on the course, including weed spraying, mowing or any other work, they are to request permission from Rodger Paice in the first instant by telephone on 0419 879 898. Under no circumstances is maintenance work to be carried out or any equipment used without the specific authority and approval of the course superintendent, Rodger Paice.

By Order

B Dutton President